
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

June 11, 2021 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M210608 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Rochelle C. Bavol, Acting Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON HUMAN CAPITAL 

AND EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY, 10:00 A.M., 
TUESDAY, JUNE 8, 2021, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE 
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 
(OPEN TO PUBLIC VIA WEBCAST) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the agency’s Human Capital and Equal 
Employment Opportunity Programs.  Topics presented included an update on civil rights, 
diversity and inclusion program efforts, an overview on human capital and strategic workforce 
planning, a presentation about human capital management during the COVID-19 public health 
emergency, a description of staff support in the area of technical training, an overview of 
knowledge management, including Nuclepedia, as well as a presentation about the new 
employee experience.  The Commission was also addressed by the President of the National 
Treasury Employees Union Chapter 208.  
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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